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Diary of Squandered Valor Jul 28 2019 "A Gunner's Mate's gripping
account of his ship's terrifying run through German U-boats' infamous
gauntlet of death in the icy North Seas--in the U.S.'s first convoy to
Russia before World War II was even declared"--Provided by publisher.
The Clarity Project Sep 29 2019 A simple step by step easy to
understand system for businesses who want to attract new clients
faster using the internet and social media. The Clarity Project was
written for businesses who are struggling to bring in new clients
using their current websites or who are not sure where to start when
it comes to marketing online. It's for business owners who want to
find and attract new clients or customers, make more sales online and
learn how to craft an effective marketing strategy that can transform
a business and boost profits. Have you invested time and resources in
your website, only to find it has failed to bring you regular sales? I
see this a lot from the businesses I work with and this is why I wrote
The Clarity Project. This easy to read and non technical step by step
system for growing your business online will teach you: A simple but
effective step-by-step strategy to gain clarity about your target
market, develop your "killer headline" and create a marketing strategy
that will attract new and profitable clients into your business Why
the majority of businesses fail to explain their offering in a
language that their potential clients understand and lose out on sales
because of it, plus how you can easily fix this How to easily get up
to 40% of your website visitors to leave you with their contact

details instead of the usual 1% most business websites get How your
business can make more sales by focusing on solving your client's most
pressing problems and showing that you understand what they need How
to effectively stand out from your competition by using the power of
your story and personality in your marketing How to easily get more
referrals and repeat business by forging and strengthening real life
relationships with clients and potential clients The vital business
numbers and statistics you must know before you even think about
investing a single penny in paid advertising for your business How you
can nearly always guarantee a positive return on your online marketing
spend
Nikolai 2 (Her Russian Protector #6) Dec 25 2021 ***USA TODAY
BESTSELLER*** Claimed and cherished by Houston's most ruthless mob
boss, artist Vivian Kalasnikov embraces her new position as Nikolai's
wife and the lonely, dangerous role as queen of Houston's underworld.
But Nikolai is keeping secrets from her, and the whispers of a coming
street war leave her terrified for the man she so passionately
loves—and the tiny life growing inside her. Nikolai finally has
everything he's ever wanted—power, wealth and a family with Vivian,
the beautiful sun who lights up his dark life. But as his young wife
prepares for her debut on the international art stage, he finds
himself drawn into a bloody conflict that threatens the quiet life
he's painstakingly built. He can feel the promise of his future
happiness slipping through his fingers like grains of sand. One wrong
move, and he'll lose Vivian and his child forever. One wrong move, and
he won't see another sunrise. The sins of their fathers have come back
to haunt Vivian and Nikolai. To protect his beloved wife and his heir,
he'll do absolutely anything. The brutal gangster who violently
conquered the streets of Moscow and Houston is about to be
unleashed—and Houston's underworld will never be the same again.
Collateral Nov 23 2021 Book One in the Debt Collection series
Mechanic and mob enforcer Ben Beciraj can't believe his eyes when
Houston socialite Aston McNeil storms into his chop shop and demands
the return of the car he's just repossessed as collateral on her
stepbrother's defaulted loan. When the fiery blonde heiress offers him
anything to get it back, he counters with a deal he never expects her
to accept—one week at his beck and call for the keys to her late
father's classic car. But Ben's plans to have a little fun with a girl
way out of his league are shot to hell after one taste of sweet,
beguiling Aston. When her stepbrother's shady dealings are revealed,
Ben will do anything to protect her from the seedy underworld he
inhabits—even if it means crossing the only family he's ever known.
Keywords: new adult, college romance, mob romance, loan shark,
multicultural, alpha male, tattoo, wealthy, rich
Bad Karma Dec 13 2020 A TRUE CRIME THRILLER THAT EXPLORES THE DARKEST
REGIONS OF ROMANTIC INFATUATION. THE YEAR: 1969 THE SETTING: Berkeley,

California THE STORY: Amidst the turmoil of student rebellion two
loners encounter each other and turn an innocent flirtation into a
dance of death. THE CHARACTERS: Prosenjit Poddar was the brilliant
engineering student who wanted nothing more than to return to his
native India a big success and to marry a woman of his parents'
choosing. Tanya Tarasoff was the naive coed who just wanted somebody
to love. And Larry Moore was the young psychologist who thought he
recognized the warning signs that his patient was not just suffering
from a jilted love affair... but was about to commit an act of murder.
THE STAKES: In a culture clash that pits the traditional values of
male-dominated India against free-love attitudes of Berkeley in the
'60s, an impending tragedy unfolds. Soon Larry Moore finds himself
face-to-face with the biggest dilemma of his career. What does a
doctor do if he perceives his patient as mentally unstable and a
threat to the well-being of another... but is bound by the oath of
doctor-patient confidentiality not to warn the police? This true story
tracks Moore's race against time to stop the inevitable. BAD KARMA is
more than an anatomy of madness; it is also a chronicle of the events
that would culminate in a landmark decision handed down by the
California Supreme Court. Known simply as Tarasoff, this 1976 ruling
would change the oath of confidentially between therapist and patient,
and establish the rule that a mental health professional has the legal
duty to protect a threatened individual.
The Cogs of Alusura Feb 12 2021 The Cogs of Alusura is a steam punk
adventure following the exploits Eleanor and Simon Braider. As they
travel the land of Alusura hunting down their rogue teammates who have
killed the King and Queen, they uncover a dark secret that will shake
their country to the core and push their very marriage to the brink.
Along the way they must fend off hordes of ferocious, elemental fungus
monsters that prowl the night and feed on those who leave the safety
of Alusura's walled cities.
Ghosts in the Graveyard Aug 09 2020 Some games only children should
play... Ten years ago, three girlfriends set out to play an innocent
child's game: Ghosts in the Graveyard. They knew they shouldn't sneak
into a cemetery on Halloween night, but the twins, Lisa & Louise
Grady, and Ari West were always up for some mischief. When one of the
twins disappears without a trace that night, her sister and best
friend never recover from that loss. Now Ari must race against time to
find out what really happened to her lost friend. In this spellbinding
Gothic horror story, Ari and her family become convinced something is
trying to possess her. As they experience increasingly violent psychic
phenomena, will she learn what really happened ten years ago before
history repeats itself and her soul is lost forever?
Son of Sedonia Aug 28 2019 Imagine growing up in the largest slum on
the planet in the year 2080AD. Twenty million people are your
neighbors, huddled together in an ocean of rusted dwellings made from

whatever Sedonia City, the towering metropolis in the distance,
decides to throw away. Gang members, known as the T99s, are the heads
of your community: smuggling tech, trafficking drugs, and fighting a
constant guerilla war against the City's bio-augmented EXO police
force. There is little hope for survival. None for escape to a better
life beyond the half-mile high Border between city and slum. This is
Matteo's world. A bright kid, but sick and weak since childhood, he is
painfully dependent on Jogun: loving older brother, and hardened
soldier for the T99s. When a luxury transport from Sedonia's aerial
traffic crash-lands in Rasalla, it threatens to change Matteo and
Jogun's fate forever. And all fates are connected. The Dwellers of
Rasalla, bound by family in the scrap, ashes, and dirt. The Citizens
of Sedonia, oblivious to danger in the buzzing twilight of the NeuroSocial Revolution. The EXOs, placing themselves in harm's way to
perform their duty to protect their homes and fellow officers. And the
Ruling Elite, whose long-buried secrets and desperate plans could
spell the end of civilization...or a new beginning. Son of Sedonia is
an action-filled science fiction epic with a soul and a clear message.
Its characters live, breathe, suffer, and love in their different
worlds, each brought to the brink as the Third-World collides with the
First. Their future could well be ours.
The Ylem May 06 2020 An ancient book, a seventeen-year-old girl and
an exotic boy from a supernatural world hold the key to freedom for a
long-oppressed race, but that freedom could come at the cost of the
human world.Seventeen-year-old Kalista is suffering from a broken
heart, so when her playwright father proposes they move their lives
from New York to New Mexico because he is in need of inspiration
Kalista is 100% on-board with him. New Mexico proves to be the perfect
balm for her wounds and she is just starting to feel some of her old
spunk when Tristan Winfield comes into her life and pulls all of her
barriers down. Kalista is captivated by Tristan's unusual silver eyes
and feels an inexplicable connection to him, which begins to manifest
itself in her dreams with bizarre images of a waterfall and an
orb.While searching for an explanation for her troubling dreams,
Kalista discovers an ancient book which holds the secrets of a
supernatural race of creatures. But when Killings hit town, she
realizes her finding has come at a high price. She's in the middle of
a power struggle now, and a secret seems to be wrapped within the
pages of that book. A secret she's part of...
Exiled Dec 01 2019 Chase Williams is a demon hunter in the Circle, or
at least he was supposed to be. On his fifteenth birthday, Chase
stepped up to the altar to claim his elemental power, but it never
came. Elemental magic is passed down to a hunter through the
bloodline, but on Chase's birthday, the bloodline stopped. Exiled
without the Circle's protection, Chase has spent two years trying to
survive a world riddled with half-demons and magic. When he has a run

in with a frightened and seemingly innocent demon, he learns the
Circle's agenda has changed: the Circle plans to unlock a portal and
unleash pure-blood demons into the world. Vowing to stop them, and
knowing he can't do it alone, Chase forms a reluctant alliance with
Rayna - a sexy witch with an attitude and a secret. In their attempt
to stop them, Chase and Rayna find themselves in the middle of the
Circle's plan, leaving one of them to decide what their friendship is
worth, and the other's life depending on it.
Heart of the Streets Jan 02 2020 Corinne is running from the pain of
her past but she can't seem to run fast enough. Jabari thought he had
it all but even with everything, something is still missing. Follow
Corinne and Jabari through the streets of Atlanta as she offers him a
loyalty he's never had and he showers her in a love she never knew
existed!
Dimitri (Her Russian Protector #2) Sep 02 2022 Book 2 in the
Bestselling Her Russian Protector Sexy Romantic Suspense Series
Refusing to lose her brother to the violent Hermanos street gang,
Benny turns to Dimitri, the dead sexy Russian who lives in the
apartment above her family's bakery. He's the only man tough enough to
get through to Johnny and save him from a life in prison--or worse.
There's nothing Dimitri won't do for Benny, even if it means dealing
with her troublemaking brother. He quickly realizes that it's not just
Johnny and his thug friends that pose a threat to Benny. A shady real
estate developer needs to buy her bakery to secure a multi-million
dollar deal and he'll stop at nothing to make her sell. Threatened
from all sides, Benny finds safety in Dimitri's strong arms--and in
his bed. Her big, sexy Russian has no intention of ever letting her
go--and he'll brave the fires of hell before he lets anyone harm her.
Reader's Note: Dimitri is an incredibly passionate man with a dominant
streak--and Benny is only too happy to indulge his need for a
little...restraint. keywords: alpha male, latina heroine,
multicultural, mob romance, bodyguard romance, her russian protector
series
Sergei (Her Russian Protector #5) Aug 01 2022 Book 5 in the
Bestselling Her Russian Protector Sexy Romantic Suspense Series After
losing her older brother in a violent robbery, wedding gown designer
Bianca Bradshaw refuses to date men with criminal ties. She's never
been tempted to cross that line--until Sergei. The Russian behemoth
works as an enforcer for mob boss Nikolai Kalasnikov and fights as his
champion in the underground bare-knuckle circuit. Sergei is absolutely
the last complication she needs in her life--but he's the only man who
makes her body ache with desire. And right now she needs his help.
When he learns some creep is bothering Bianca, Sergei Sakharov vows to
protect her at all costs. He's been trying to get close to the plussized beauty for months but she rejects him at every turn. He's
determined to show her that he's worth more as a man than his criminal

connections. But Sergei's loyalty to his family--both blood and
criminal--put him at odds with the future he wants with Bianca. He has
to choose--the woman he desperately loves or his loyalty to the man
who saved his life. Because the darkness of the underworld he inhabits
is about to spill into Bianca's life and the hardest choice may be the
only one that allows him to protect her... keywords: interracial
romance, bwwm, mob romance, alpha male, tattoos, fighter romance,
mixed martial arts, multicultural romance, her russian protector
series, fighting connollys series
It Was All a Dream Oct 11 2020 Eli just wants to be a normal kid and
stay out of trouble, until he has a dream that changes his life.
Hi My Name Is Cj Sep 09 2020 Hi My Name Is C.J. is an easy to read,
fun, interactive children's book. Meet 5 year-old C.J. and learn about
all the things he likes and does. Enjoy the interactive pages by
writing your own C.J. story and have fun drawing and colorizing the
characters. Have fun and use your imagination.
Crazy Files Mar 04 2020 Aimee is an average twenty two year old
woman...or so she thought. Her experiences with the paranormal throw
her into an entirely new world she never knew existed. Now she must
act quickly to prevent her sinister father from destroying the earth,
all while struggling with her sanity.
Her Soul to Take Oct 30 2019 Leon I earned my reputation among
magicians for a reason: one wrong move and you're dead. Killer, they
called me, and killing is what I'm best at. Except her. The one I was
supposed to take, the one I should have killed - I didn't. The cult
that once controlled me wants her, and I'm not about to lose my new
toy to them. Rae I've always believed in the supernatural. Hunting for
ghosts is my passion, but summoning a demon was never part of the
plan. Monsters are roaming the woods, and something ancient something evil - is waking up and calling my name. I don't know who I
can trust, or how deep this darkness goes. All I know is my one shot
at survival is the demon stalking me, and he doesn't just want my body
- he wants my soul. Her Soul to Take is book 1 in the Souls Trilogy.
Although all the books are interconnected, they are stand-alone and
can be read in any order. Content Note This book contains sexual
scenes, kink/fetish content, horror elements, drug use, and depictions
of hard kink/edgeplay. Reader discretion is advised.
Nikolai Nov 04 2022 After a brush with death as a juvenile
delinquent, Vivian swore she'd never stray across that line again—but
there's just one problem with her plan to stay on the right side of
the law. She's completely, irrevocably and unabashedly in love with
Nikolai, the Russian mob boss who saved her life. From the moment
Vivian appeared in his life on that tragic April night, Nikolai felt
himself inextricably bonded to her. She's the bright light in his dark
world and the only thing that keeps him from sliding deeper into a
life of crime and violence—a mobbed-up life he can't escape no matter

how hard he tries. After Vivian is ripped from his arms in a brazen
blitz attack, Nikolai will stop at nothing to get her back—but
rescuing her and keeping her safe in his arms isn't enough. Suddenly,
Nikolai's only chance to protect her is to do the one thing he vowed
never to do—he'll drag her deeper into his shadowy world and bind her
to him forever. Because their tangled pasts are about to collide and
the shockwave threatens to bring Houston's criminal underbelly to its
knees… romantic suspense, alpha male, possessive hero, mob romance,
mob boss, latina heroine, her Russian protector series, roxie rivera,
college romance, new adult
A Very Russian Christmas Jan 26 2022 "This collection of holidaythemed short stories fits the Her Russian protector series timeline
between Yuri (book 3) and the beginning of Nikolai (book 4). It
features couples from the first five books in the series as well as
glimpses of future couples to come"--P. v.
Kostya (Her Russian Protector #7) May 30 2022 After a nightmare blind
date, hair stylist Holly Phillips swears off men. The only problem
with that plan? Her mysterious and sinfully sexy neighbor Kostya who
appeared from the shadows and saved her on that cold, scary night.
Russian covert operative turned infamous mob cleaner Kostya Antonovich
lives his life by one major rule: Don’t Get Involved. But when the
lies surrounding Holly’s birth begin to unravel, Kostya’s only choice
is to break that rule and break it hard. He’ll use every last tool in
that sinister black bag of his to protect Holly from a cartel hit
squad and the notorious KGB operative who has escaped a grim Russian
prison to seek his revenge. For her, he’ll risk it all.
Lord of the World (Dystopian Novel) Aug 21 2021 This eBook has been
formatted to the highest digital standards and adjusted for
readability on all devices. Lord of the World is a dystopian novel
that centers upon the reign of the Anti-Christ and the End of the
World. In early 21st century London, two priests, the white-haired
Father Percy Franklin and the younger Father John Francis, are
visiting the subterranean lodgings of the elderly Mr. Templeton. A
Catholic and former Conservative Member of Parliament who witnessed
the marginalization of his religion and the destruction of his party,
Mr. Templeton describes to the two priests the last century of British
and world history.
Alexei Apr 28 2022 Shay Sandoval has big dreams and works hard to
achieve them. But her older sister likes that fast, easy money and
finds herself in a hot mess of trouble when she helps her boyfriend
scam Houston’s underworld. Terrified for her sister and herself, Shay
turns to the only man powerful enough to save them—former prize
fighter and Russian mob enforcer Alexei Sarnov. Just as ruthless in
business as he was on the streets, Alexei has built a new life as a
respected, wealthy businessman. When he learns Shay’s troubled sister
has invoked the wrath of Houston’s criminal elite, Alexei rushes to

intercept Shay before the city’s worst men can get their hands on her.
But now that she’s under his protection—and under his hands—Alexei
realizes that he wants and needs more than he’s ever dared to hope for
in his harsh life. He wants Shay in his home and in his bed—but not as
merely his mistress. Earning Shay’s love and trust just might be the
hardest deal he’s ever sealed…
Knightingale Sep 21 2021 Evil has plagued this world since the dawn
of creation seeking to gain control. One family was given supernatural
abilities with the sole purpose of protecting the things in this world
that evil must never take possession of.Samantha Nelson knew she was
cursed. She didn't know that her unnatural ability of forcing the
truth out of people was just the beginning of her curse until her
family is murdered in a horrific home explosion. Six months later she
finds herself face to face with a Knight Protector and her life is
turned into utter chaos.When David received his assignment on his
twentieth birthday he was told that his destiny would be entwined with
a woman soon to be born and that his aging would be halted. Since the
moment Samantha was born, David protected her from her enemies. As
every Knight before him, he does so in the shadows. But David must
face the facts that something even deadlier than her enemies is
occurring. No matter how much he denies it, he is falling in love with
her. When her enemies begin to discover ways around his protection and
murder her family he is forced to make a decision of what is more
important to him; his family or his assignment. All it takes is one
warning sign of danger to convince him that he simply cannot live
without Samantha and he takes a leap that will change their lives
forever. Their only chance of survival is to discover what Samantha's
destiny is and the journey leads them straight to the heart of the
Knight family where they discover evil has infiltrated and it is up to
them to stop the evil before it destroys the family and gains control
of the very thing that God created the family to protect.
The Ultimate Dinosaur Book for Kids Feb 01 2020 The Ultimate Dinosaur
Book for Kids Welcome to the exciting world of dinosaurs! In this
colourful dinosaur book, best-selling non-fiction author Jenny
Kellett, has compiled only the very best dinosaur facts illustrated
with detailed color images of some of the biggest and most fascinating
creatures to roam our planet. From Tyrannosaurus-Rex and Avaceratops
to Camarasaurus and the Gastonia dinosaur, discover more about your
favourite dinosaurs. Test your dinosaur knowledge, or challenge your
friends, in the ultimate dinosaur quiz. Dinosaur Book SampleLearn
these unbelievable dinosaur facts and more: Most dinosaurs were
herbivores, meaning they only ate plants. The T-Rex is known for it's
small arms, but proportionately, the Canotaurus had smaller arms! The
Anchiornis was one of the smallest dinosaurs, which was not much
larger than a pigeon. You'll find these dinosaur facts and many more
in this illustrated dinosaur book. With 20+ details dinosaur pictures,

even early readers will enjoy The Ultimate Dinosaur Book for Kids- as
well as adults! Perfect for teaching children to read, while letting
them learn about the fascinating world of dinosaurs -The Ultimate
Dinosaur Book for Kids is ideal for long car journeys and bedtime
reading. Scroll up and click Buy Now and help your child become a
dinosaur fact expert in no time!
In Kelly's Corner (Fighting Connollys #1) Oct 23 2021 After a stalker
breaks into her home, internet entrepreneur Bee Langston decides Kelly
Connolly is the only man who can help her--but seeking help from the
former Marine isn't easy, especially after she made a spectacular fool
of herself trying to kiss the sinfully sexy bodyguard. When Kelly
spots Bee weaving her way through the Houston nightspot where he's
working security, all those feelings he's desperately tried to deny
for his best friend's sister come flooding to the surface. He'll do
anything to keep her safe, even if it means getting up close and
personal with the one woman he simply can't have. Soon, Bee's stalker
isn't his only problem. His gambling addict father is tangled in a
mess of debts to two of Houston's toughest loan sharks. With the
family gym on the line, there's only one way for Kelly to make
everything right. He agrees to fight for the Albanian mob in an
underground bare-knuckle tournament. But winning the tournament and
saving his family's legacy comes at a high price--one that just might
cost Bee her life. keywords: alpha male, fighter romance, underground
fighting, mixed martial arts, geek heroine, tech romance, mob, Marine
romance, bodyguard romance, roxie rivera, her russian protector
series, fighting connollys series
Sergei II Feb 24 2022 The folder may include clippings,
announcements, small exhibition catalogs, and other ephemeral items.
And I Thought... Apr 16 2021 Getting money,paying bills,finding your
prince charming, finding your happiness it looked so easy when you
were young.You thought you had it all figured out. Little did you know
life throws you curve balls. And you thought grownups had it easy so
did these ladies. Follow their journies while getting lost in the
grownup world.
Her Perfect Life May 18 2021 It's been six years since U.S. Air Force
pilot Katie Slater was shot down over Iraq and taken prisoner. Now,
Katie is back home--only it's not home anymore and her perfect life
has become a total mystery. Includes bonus features. Original.
Vector Mar 16 2021 Homecomings usually involve burgers, fries and
apple pies but that's not on the menu for Cassandra and Silver.
They're launched into assassination attempts, bar brawls, and
relationship drama just in the first 24 hours. Can they protect
everyone they love from all comers before it explodes in their face?
Find out in VECTOR, Book Three of the Weaver Series.
Dead Souls (Annotated) Jun 18 2021 Dead Souls (Russian: Мёртвые души,
Mjórtvyje dúshi) is a novel by Nikolai Gogol, first published in 1842,

and widely regarded as an exemplar of 19th-century Russian literature.
The novel chronicles the travels and adventures of Pavel Ivanovich
Chichikov (Russian: Павел Иванович Чичиков) and the people whom he
encounters. These people are typical of the Russian middle-class of
the time. Gogol himself saw it as an "epic poem in prose", and within
the book as a "novel in verse". Despite supposedly completing the
trilogy's second part, Gogol destroyed it shortly before his death.
Although the novel ends in mid-sentence (like Sterne's Sentimental
Journey), it is usually regarded as complete in the extant form.
Free Roll Apr 04 2020 Have you ever wondered: What it's like to daily
bet hundreds of thousands of dollars working for some of the largest
professional gamblers in Las Vegas? ... How to spend a summer house
sitting one of the biggest stars in the world's 11,000 square-foot
mansion - without an invitation from it's celebrity owner ... Whether
the life of crime - specifically, running a shoplifting ring in a
middle American mall - pays? ... What causes a son to finally say
enough is enough ... and decide "Today is the day I am going to kill
my dad." Comedian Brandt Tobler has the answers in this funny,
touching and sometimes downright unbelievable memoir of a small town
Wyoming-kid turned "mall-fia" don, turned nationally touring comic.
Brand tells his life story with candor, detailing the many pit stops,
wrong turns, crazy connections and lucky breaks he experienced along
the way to his comedy career, all while trying to balance a toxic
relationship with his unreliable jailbird dad. In these pages Brandt
will make you laugh (he better - it's his job!) and believe as he does
that, when it comes to defining family, blood isn't always thicker
than water. -- back cover.
Ivan 2 (Her Russian Protector #10) Mar 28 2022 After a year filled
with drama and danger, Erin and Ivan are ready to focus on the one
thing they want the most--starting a family. When she has yet another
negative test, Erin worries there's something wrong with her. Ivan
urges his wife not to worry because it will happen when it's meant to
happen. He hates seeing her stressed out and does whatever he can to
make her happy. But, when Erin's wayward sister is released from jail,
he hesitates to allow Ruby to live in their home. He's worried she
hasn't changed and that Erin will only end up getting hurt again.
Trouble follows Ruby from the cell block to their front door, and Ivan
finds himself faced with an insurmountable problem. If he can't save
Ruby's life, he'll lose everything--Erin, the family they desperately
want and his freedom.
Discovering the Miracle of the Scarlet Thread in Every Book of the
Bible Jul 20 2021 Yes you can understand the Bible! Discovering the
Miracle of the Scarlet Thread in Every Book of the Bible takes the
mystery and confusion out of the Bible and makes God s Word come alive
with new insights and a fresh excitement that will have you searching
for more. Dr. Richard Booker unveils the mysteries and secrets of the

Bible by explaining its master theme, and then reveals a simple plan
so you can discover God s personal revelation for yourself. The author
provides Exciting biblical background, An interesting survey of each
book in the Bible, Each book s master theme, Practical principles,
forms, and guidelines for your own life-enriching Bible study. The
sometimes hard-to-understand teachings of Jesus in their original
culture and context come alive and become real through discovering the
miracle of the scarlet thread. Then Jesus began to explain everything
which had been written in the Scriptures about Him.Jesus started with
the books of Moses and then He talked about what the prophets had
written about Him (Luke 24:27 PEB). This book about the Bible will
change the way you think about His Word His life-changing and eternal
Word.
Yuri (Her Russian Protector #3) Jun 30 2022 Book 3 in the Bestselling
Her Russian Protector Sexy Romantic Suspense Series While clawing her
way out of Houston's worst neighborhood, Lena vowed to never let any
man have power over her. After a lifetime of broken promises from her
criminal father and a mother who abandoned her, Lena believes that
love makes you vulnerable. She's never been tempted to test that
belief...until Yuri. Sexy as sin and with a dark reputation, Russian
billionaire Yuri Novakovsky survived a miserable childhood of poverty
and neglect to ascend the pinnacle of success. He enjoys the perks of
his massive wealth without much thought to the consequences...until
Lena. When Lena's father and cousin blunder into an international art
theft operation, Yuri seizes his chance to be her protector. But when
past misdeeds catch up with him and threaten Lena's safety, Yuri puts
her love and trust in him to the test. He'll prove he's the man she
needs--a man she can trust and depend upon--one sensual, wicked kiss
at a time. keywords: billionaire, alpha male, latina heroine,
multicultural romance, mob romance, her russian protector series,
fighting connollys series
I'm So Dumb I Spent a Tenner on a Blank Book Jul 08 2020 The perfect
gift for that someone stupid in your life, this really is a blank book
that costs a tenner. What better way to show you are dumb and proud.
Her Cowboy Protector Jun 26 2019 Cruz Montes can't believe her DEA
Agent brother is abandoning her on a dusty, isolated ranch in West
Texas with a cowboy she's never met. Carlos swears Niall is the only
man who can keep Cruz and her unborn baby safe but she isn't so sure.
One look at the rough ex-soldier and Cruz wonders if she wouldn't be
safer on her own. Rancher Niall Campbell isn't thrilled with the
prospect of babysit-ting his best friend's sister, especially when he
learns she's marked for death by an infamous drug cartel assassin. But
he swore a blood oath with Carlos in the heat of battle and always
keeps his word. He'll defend Cruz and her unborn baby with his life.
Cruz quickly realizes she isn't the only one being followed by a
ghost. She's drawn to the haunted Niall. As she chips away at his

emotional armor, Niall dares to dream about what it might be like to
have a family of his own, to keep Cruz and her baby in his life. But
all those dreams will remain unrealized if he can't protect her.
keywords: cowboy romance, Navy SEAL, organized crime, mafia, cartel,
secret baby, pregnancy, latina romance
The Best Girlfriends Ever Nov 11 2020 The Best Girlfriends Ever is
the story of Tiffanie Nina Simone Hayes and the forever friends who
loved and comforted her during her life and death with Rett Syndrome.
Her mother, Stephanie Gives, wrote and illustrated the story as a way
to share the story and to keep the memory of her daughter fresh and
indelible; a memory she hopes to preserve and prevent from ever fading
away. Stephanie Gives is an educator, artist. She is also the founder
of Dreams of Becoming a Better Me; The Tiffanie Nina Simone
Foundation. The foundation was created in memory of Tiffanie who
passed away in 2011 from the neurological disease, Rett Syndrome, at
the age of 14. Rett Syndrome is a progressive disease that affects
girls in the beginning stages of infancy. Currently, there is no known
cure for Rett Syndrome. Stephanie is a frequent guest speaker at local
community programs and women's groups in her city of Columbia, South
Carolina.
The Seeds of New Earth (the Silent Earth, Book 2) Jun 06 2020 The
Earth is in ruins. Cities and nations destroyed. Mankind is extinct.
Brant and Arsha are synthetics, machines made in the image of people.
They dream of bringing humans back into the world and have the
technology to succeed, but the obstacles in their way are mounting.
Not only are their own conflicting ideals creating a rift between
them, but now the sinister Marauders are closing in as they seek
revenge on Brant. Out in the wasteland, strange lights and mysterious
objects in the sky herald the arrival of new factions that seek to
control the region. Even in the once quiet streets of their own city,
malevolent forces are beginning to unfurl that threaten the sanctity
of everything they hold dear, jeopardising the future that is within
their grasp. The Silent Earth Series Book 1 - After the Winter:
amazon.com/dp/B00P02FBPM
What's Wrong with Pauly? Jan 14 2021 Billy Johnson doesn't give it a
second thought when he joins in with his friends making fun of a
little girl in a wheelchair. Then Pauly comes into his life, and Billy
not only learns a valuable lesson about compassion and acceptance but
he gets a new best friend! Grades 3-4
Ivan Oct 03 2022 Desperate to find her sister, Erin goes to the only
man in Houston who can help her: Ivan Markovic. The intimidating,
tattooed Russian operates one of the most elite mixed-martial arts
training centers in the world but it’s his shadowy past and reputed
connections with Houston’s underworld that interest her most. To find
her sister, she’ll need the help of her big, scary Russian
protector—but asking for help from a man like Ivan carries a steep

price, one that might just include her heart. alpha male, fighter
romance, mob romance, mixed martial arts, mob enforcer, college
romance, new adult romance, her Russian protector series, roxie rivera
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